
NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                      

Wednesday, November 2, 2022                                                                                                  
Livingstone School  ~ “It’s Personal.” 

Lest We Forget                                                                                                                                         

We will be honouring Remembrance Day                       

tomorrow, November 3,  at an assembly at 

10:00 a.m. Families and community members 

are welcome to attend. 

Winter has arrived!  Please make sure to send 

warm clothing with your child so they may  

participate in outdoor recesses.   

Sports 

Good luck to our Sabres this weekend!  

Sr. Boys  & Girls @ CCHS Tournament 

Jr/Sr Climbing Club tomorrow, 7:00-8:30 a.m. 

Mini Volleyball (Grades 5 & 6) will be starting the 

week of November 14!                                                                          

The apple orders should arrive tomorrow and                   

families will be notified. 

Sabre Socks are available for purchase, $20 per pair.  

Please contact kimberlygelber@gmail.com or text 

403-627-9841. 

Livingstone Ski Academy                                                                                   

The second installment payment of $500 is past 

due for LSA athletes.  The final amount is due by 

December 1, in order for your child to participate 

on the ski hill.  Payments are accepted at School 

Cash Online or at the Office. Families are invited 

to attend a Ski Swap at the MDM Centre in                

Bellevue, this Friday, November 4, from 2:30—

5:00 p.m.  LSA students are welcome to volunteer 

for this event, please see Mr. Bailey. 

No Classes November 7—11 

November 7 Livingstone Range Divisional Day 

November 8 Inter-School Collaboration Day 

November 9 School Based Professional                                

  Development Day 

November 10 Non-operational Day 

November 11 Remembrance Day Pajama Day                                                        

Friday, November 4 
Livingstone Families!                                                                                                 

We have developed a fundraiser for staff and students 

to support mental health and wellness.  Students have 

offered to have their heads shaved, and teachers are 

growing unsightly facial hair.  Pledge forms will be                 

provided to students, and the school will also be taking 

direct donations.  Donations over $25 will qualify for 

tax receipts.  Non-perishable food donations will also 

be accepted and then distributed to the Food Banks in 

both the Crowsnest Pass and Pincher Creek. 

Every dollar and/or food item will equal 1 vote towards 

a specific teacher and specific facial hair style that they 

will enjoy wearing for a week at the end of the month!  

All net proceeds go to support Alberta Metal Health 

Foundation’s Kickstand program, providing mental 

health support for youth in our province. Don’t miss 

out on your chance to help a worthy cause and tease 

your teachers!  Stay tuned to our school Facebook page 

for more updates and information.  

Thank you kindly,                                                                               

Mr. Gillespie 

Grad 2023 Italian Night Fundraiser! 

Thursday, December 1 

Cowley Hall, 5:00 p.m. 
Tickets will go on sale tomorrow and are 

available from any Grade 12 student or the 

Office:  $15/person 5 & Under Free 

It will be a great evening of food, Silent 

Auction and Dessert Auction! 


